
2025 Salmon Information Meeting Instructions and Guidelines 
February 26, 2025 | 10:00 am 

Zoom Webinar 
How to Join the Meeting 

Via online browser: 

o Go to www.wildlife.ca.gov/oceansalmon/preseason  

o Click on “Join Webinar via Browser” under Salmon Information Meeting. 

o A new browser will open,  

➢ Select ‘Launch Meeting’ if attending via application 

➢ Select ‘Join from your browser’ to join from web browser 

Via Zoom Application on desktop or mobile device: 

➢  Please click the link below to join the webinar: 

➢ https://wildlife-ca-gov.zoom.us/j/83706614062 

Via phone: 

o Call the following toll-free number: 215-446-3649 (USA Toll) OR 888-557-8511 (Toll-free) 

o Once connected you will be asked to enter the conference code. 

➢ Conference Code: 161120 

Instructions for persons with disabilities 

Persons with disabilities needing reasonable accommodation to participate in public meetings are 

invited to contact the CDFW’s Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) Office at (916) 902-9097 or via 

email at EEO@wildlife.ca.gov.   Requests for meeting accessibility should be received as soon as possible 

prior to the meeting to ensure the request can be accommodated. 

Guidelines for Public Questions and Comments 

There will be an opportunity for questions after each presentation using the Zoom Q&A feature. 

Participants may type questions into the Q&A box to be read aloud by a meeting moderator. The Q&A 

feature is only available to attendees who join the meeting via web browser or zoom application. For 

those with questions after presentations, please follow the guidelines below: 

• Type questions into the Zoom Q&A box 

• Questions will be read aloud by the moderator 

• Questions will be taken as time allows 

• Please keep questions concise, considerate, and relevant to the topic of discussion  

Due to the volume of attendees in recent years following the transition to a virtual platform, CDFW will 

be receiving comments on ocean salmon season development through an online survey as opposed to 

the traditional open panel discussion. The survey link will be made available during the meeting and 

posted alongside the meeting’s informational materials on CDFW’s salmon preseason process webpage 

and will close Sunday, March 2nd at 11:59pm. Please keep feedback appropriate, constructive, and 

relevant to the development of 2025 ocean salmon fishing seasons.  

If you have further questions about joining and participating in the webinar, please click on the following 

link: https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/115004954946-Joining-and-participating-in-a-webinar-

attendee  
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